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Bealings School

01473 622376                                                                           4th January 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for your emails of support and understanding during this time. Just to clarify, this current situation will be reviewed in two weeks time, with a possible reopening date of January 18th (like secondary schools), unless the situation has not improved. 

Today staff have been in school preparing for the transition to online learning. This will run similarly to in the summer, with activities being posted on the 'Seesaw Class' app. If new to the school, please download this app and use the QR code being sent to you shortly via the school office to access your child's class page (details to follow). 

There will be some changes this term; teachers will post new activities each day, as well as provide a live meeting via zoom for each class three times a week (details to follow) - the length of these will vary depending on the age of the children, and will be timetabled not to clash with siblings. A register will be taken at each live meeting and it is expected that where possible, all children will attend. If your child is unable to attend please could you email the office as with normal absences from school.

We appreciate that it is difficult to manage working from home with young children learning online. The daily activities are set with an expectation to do what you can. Obviously, the older pupils can be much more independent and so are expected to do all of the work set (with little input needed from anyone else) , but with the younger ones we realise this is more difficult. We will, however, need to see regular evidence of tasks being accessed.

It would be great if you have time to discuss the work with your children and to offer your support, however we would rather have children's original work than a maufactured masterpiece! 

We look forward to good news when we review everything before the 18th.

Many thanks,

The Bealings Team
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